
Dear Valued Guests, 

We are excited to announce that we now have additional seating available at our restaurant! 

Due to popular demand, we have expanded our dining area to accommodate more guests while 

maintaining the cozy atmosphere you love. 

Starting from [Date], you can make reservations for both indoor and outdoor seating options. 

To reserve your table, please call us at [Phone Number] or visit our website at [Website URL]. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to serving you soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Restaurant Name] 

[Restaurant Address] 

[Restaurant Contact Information] 


